
22 January,  2022 

 

 

NOTICE 

 All the university employees/students are hereby notified that some unidentified set of people 

are trying to impersonate university dignitary/officials with fake email ids and fake mobile 

numbers through SMS/WhatsApp and are trying to deceive people for some benefits. in the 

name of University Officials which is completely fake and fraudulent in nature.  

All are requested not to respond any such email, SMS or WhatsApp messages and report them as 

spam/fraud to Google, WhatsApp.  

 

 

 

       Sd/-  

Director CIT 


